
  

 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

Words alone cannot express my deep gratitude 

to you for allowing me the opportunity to  

serve this congregation as your interim pastor. 

 I will always remember your friendship and  

hospitality, your warm and ready acceptance. 

I pray we were able to accomplish the purpose 

for which God brought us together. 
 

 

I also pray we will be able to accomplish what God has in store for each of us as our paths now  

diverge and we go our different ways to the ministries that await us. 
 

I have been a member of our denominational family too long to ever say “Goodbye” to folks.  

Instead, I say, “Until we meet again in God’s good time.”  
 

I trust Dr. and Mrs. Moran will come to know and appreciate, as I have, what a special  

congregation you are.  
 

I often ask the leaders and other members of a congregation what they think the community at 

large would miss if they were no longer around. I think this community would miss the generosity  

of this congregation. Not only do you give generously of your financial resources, but many of you 

have taken up the mantel of leadership within our community to help address the needs of “the 

least of these our brothers and sisters.” 
 

That doesn’t surprise me really. It is not unusual for Presbyterians to have a greater impact on  

their communities in disproportion to our numbers. This has been true since the earliest days of our 

nation’s founding. Like yeast, it only takes a small number of us to help the whole community rise. 
 

This is one of your strengths. I urge you to continue to play to that strength and let the Holy Spirit  

do the rest. Continue to bring the “loaves and fishes” 

of your time, your talents, and your resources to Jesus 

and watch him perform his signs and wonders.   
  

It’s been fun. I will miss you.  

I will treasure the time and the ministry we shared. 

        

    Grace and Peace, 

     Taylor 
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  Serving in August 

 

Kristin & Steve Conley        August 1st 
James,Jr & Marylyn Caperton    August 6th 
Fayne III & Kasey Parsons        August 19th 
Carol & Danny Smith               August 25th  

August 1    Marylyn Caperton 
August 2    Betty Tyndall 
August 3    Nate Strasser 
August 5    Sheri Emerson 
August 6    Grayson Anderton 
August 6    Randy Reed 
August 7    Molly Jensen 
August 7    Bailey Little 
August 7    Mike Matusek 
August 8    Pearlee Mays 
August 10   Lynn Sain  
August 13   DeAnn Idso 
August 13   Ginny Saylor 
August 14   James Jr Caperton 
August 15   Nikki Turner 
August 17   Reed Emerson 
August 18   Bea Marsh 
August 20   Ashley Segroves 
August 21   Natalie Townes 
August 22   Walker Craig 
August 25   June McBride 
August 27   Taylor Smith 
August 28   Teresa Winnette 
August 30   Frieda Bone 

Date Ushers/Greeter Hall Monitor A Time for Young  
Christians 

Nursery 

Aug. 1 Pat Marsh &  
Rob Marsh 

John Marsh Blessing of the 
Backpacks 

Bea Marsh 

Aug. 8 Frieda Bone &  
Charlotte Williams 

Kathy Smith Kate Canady Lisa Turner 

Aug. 15 Adrian Bomar &  
Nancy June Brandon 

Lisa Turner Kate Canady Mary Marsh 

Aug. 22 Kathy Smith &  
Richard Smith 

Marylyn Caperton Kate Canady Pat Thomas 

Aug. 29 Margaret Smith &  
Brenda Skelton 

Roy Turner Kate Canady Katherine Marsh 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

Mission     

Monday, August 9 - 5:30pm 

Property    

TBA 

Faith & Devlmpt    

Monday, Aug. 2 - 6pm 

Worship & Music  

Tuesday, Aug. 10 - 5:30pm 

Pastoral Care   

Tuesday, Aug. 17 - 10am 

Session      

Monday, Aug. 16  - 5:30pm 
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Here We Come  

Holy Communion Preparation 

 

August 1  Helen Garner & Trena Little 

September 5  Aaron & Connie Crafton 

October 3  Adrian Bomar & Pat Thomas 

November 7  Frieda Bone & Susan Spears 

Presbyterian Women 

Women of the Church Kickoff  
Luncheon on Tuesday,  

September 14 at Noon in the  
Fellowship Hall.  

A catered box lunch will  
be provided 

Starts on Sept. 7th  

if you have any questions contact  

Teresa Phillips at (931) 619-0749 

MISSION NEWS 

Soup Kitchen Board is expanding its feeding 

program to include a sack breakfast on Satur-

days.  Your Session approved our church 

spearheading this endeavor beginning Satur-

day August 14 and continuing the second Sat-

urday of each month through December, 

2021.  These meals will be available at the old 

Save A Lot building where the Tuesday even-

ing meals are distributed.  FPC will begin with 

breakfast bags filled with sausage and biscuits, 

hash brown square and orange juice for 50 

people.  Mission committee members will pur-

chase food and Aaron Crafton has agreed to 

be chief cook.  We could use other church 

members to help wrap the food, pack the 

bags, help with kitchen cleanup and distribute 

the food at the Save A Lot parking lot.  Cook-

ing will begin around 7:30 in our church kitch-

en with bags ready for distribution at 9:00.  If 

you feel called to act on the words we read in 

Matthew 25, leave your name at the church 

office, tell Aaron or any of the mission com-

mittee members or show up at our kitchen on 

August 14.   
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Book Club 

        The meeting for August 
     will be announced at 
     a later date.          
      

 
The book for August will be: 

 

All the Days Past,  
All the Says to Come  

by Taylor 

Night Circle  

Night Circle will  

be starting  

up again, soon. 

 

We hope you can  

join us on 

Sept. 14th at 6pm  
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Jackie Bane  

Patti Jo Bennett (Sister of Jim Sepull)   

Wayne Bomar Jr. (Stepson of Adrian Bomar)  

Catie Carter (Granddaughter of Shirley Luscinski) 

Evelyn Davidson (Member)    

Family and Friends of Bob Durio (Member) 

Pat Edmiston (Friend of Christy Jensen) 

Paige Martin Fague (Friend of Ginger Shofner) 

Fred Hunt (Member) 

Tina Flynt (sister of Carol Magnuson)  

Carolyn Matusek (Member) 

Stephen Stone (Nephew of Aaron Crafton) 

Sheila Withers (Friend of Shirley Luscinski) 

Those in Military Service 

LT Andy Canady (Member) 

Airman Chase Blanton (Member) 

Those who are serving abroad and at home.  
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In Loving  

Memory  

Raymond “Buddy”  

Wilhelm 

For Greg Garner Fund 

James & Kristin Conley 

Ginger Shofner 

Nancy June Brandon 

Pat & Mary Marsh 

For Backpack Fund 

Charlotte Williams 

Adrian Bomar 

For Memorial Fund 

Bailey & Trena Little 

Margaret Smith 

Helen Garner 

Roy & Lisa Turner 

Mike & Frieda Bone 

Aaron & Connie Crafton 

Debbie Kee 

 

Steve Beech 

For Greg Garner Fund 

Ginger Shofner 

For Memorial Fund 

Bailey & Trena Little 

Margaret Smith 

Roy & Lisa Turner 

Mike & Frieda Bone 

Bob Durio 

For Greg Garner Fund 

Nancy June Brandon 

Pat & Mary Marsh 

For Music Dept. 

Evelyn Davidson 

For Memorial Fund 

Bailey & Trena Little 

Helen Garner 

Roy & Lisa Turner 

Mike & Frieda Bone 

Vavial Jamison 

Aaron & Connie Crafton 

Alice Durio 

For Music Dept. 

Evelyn Davidson 

For Memorial Fund 

Bailey & Trena Little 

Helen Garner 

Mike & Frieda Bone 

Vavial Jamison 

Gail Parsons 

For Memorial Fund 

Evelyn Davidson 

Greg Garner 

For Backpack Fund 

Nancy June Brandon 

Ina Maxine Thompson 

For Greg Garner Fund 

Nancy June Brandon 

 

Beulah Singleton 

For Greg Garner Fund 

Nancy June Brandon 

of 
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August 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

Blessing of 

the Backpacks 

 

2 

Faith & 

Development 

Meeting 

6:00pm 

3          4 5 6 7 

8 

Welcome  

Rev. Moran 

9 

Mission 

Meeting 

5:30pm 

10 

Worship & 

Music Meeting  

5:30pm 

11 12 13 14 

Soup Kitchen 

Breakfast  

Prep @ 7:30am 

Distribute @ 

9:00am 

15 16 

Session 

Meeting 

5:30pm 

17 

Pastoral Care 

Meeting  

10:00am 

18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25          26 27 28 

29 30 

 

31     
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SESSION 
LeaAnne Windham, Clerk of Session 

 

Class of 2021 
Rob Marsh, Leo Skelton,  

Margaret Smith,  
LeaAnne Windham 

 

Class of 2022 
Aaron Crafton, Melanie Hamilton,  

Ginger Shofner, Richard Smith 
 

Class of 2023 
Helen Garner, Christy Jensen,  
Kristin Wilhelm, Terry Saylor 

 
 
 

TRUSTEES 
 

Class of 2021 
Kathy Smith 

 

Class 2022 
Pat Thomas 

 

Class of 2023 
Tommy Anderton 

FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
600 NORTH BRITTAIN STREET 

SHELBYVILEE, TENNESSEE 37160 
OFFICE: 931-684-6541 
     FAX: 931-684-6575 

E-MAIL: 
first.pres.church600@gmail.com 

WEBSITE: FIRST: firstprezshelbyvil-
letn.org 

 
FPC STAFF 

 
Rev. Dr. Taylor Todd 

Interim Minister 
 

Cindy Lamb 
Children and Youth Christian Director 

 
Billie Crowell 

Music Director 
 

Chenel Gervais 
Church Secretary 

 
Diane Green 

Nursery Director 
 

Teresa Phillips 
Parents’ Day Out Director 

  

Footprints 
You enlarged my path under me; So my feet did not slip.                                                                               

       2 Samuel 22:37 
 

Lord, as I try to follow Your Percepts, I recognize my need for a smoother path  

and a way that forgives my stumbling attempts.   

 

 

Session minutes are available in the 
church office for any member of the  

congregation to review. 


